
From: Burns, Kayla B
To: Susan Allard
Subject: WVSFMO - Continuing Education
Date: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 4:43:28 PM

Hello, 
Per our phone conversation today regarding Home Inspector continuing education credits, the
West Virginia State Fire Marshal's Office accepts CEU's that are ASHI approved. We do
require the certificate to state that it is approved by ASHI and the number of credit hours. CEU
courses can be completed online or in person. If you have any other questions please let me
know.
Thanks, 

Kayla Bess Burns    

Administrative Services Assistant II

WV State Fire Marshal’s Office

1207 Quarrier Street Second Floor

Charleston, WV 25301

Telephone: (304) 558-2191 Extension 20745

Email Address: Kayla.B.Burns@wv.gov

PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION

The information transmitted in this email is intended only for the person or entity to
whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.  Any
use of this information other than by the intended recipient is prohibited.  If you
receive this message in error, please send a reply email to the sender and delete the
material from any and all computers.
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